
                                                  TRTC -  Regular Meeting – 6 June 2011 
 
            President Dilys Bowman called the meeting to order at 7:30. 
 
            Present: Dilys Bowman, Bill Bussey, Leslie Kennedy, Bob Kruhm, Bob Morris, 
                          Curt Devereux, Bob Salano,  Frank Bennett. 
                           
            Minutes for May reviewed and approved by voice vote. 
            Treasurer's report for May reviewed and approved by voice vote. 
 
            Elections:  Dilys Bowman announced that she was relocating, and as a result, 
                      the office of President would be vacant. Dilys opened the floor to nominations. 
                      Frank Bennett nominated Curt Devereux for President (second by Bob Salano). 
                      There were no other nominations, and the nominations were closed. 
                      Dilys Bowman called for the vote, and Curt was elected by acclamation. 
           
            North/South Greenway: Bob Kruhm discussed an effort by greenway neighbors to 
                      "Take Back the Trail", which would involve increased usage by adjacent users. 
                      There were various suggestions as to local participation in maintenance, etc. 
                      The Durham Police Department is now patrolling the ATT north of Highway 54 - 
                      Monday thru Friday, days and evenings only.                    
                       
            Herndon Park Connector: Concrete work is complete – large culvert installed. 
                      Landscaping not complete yet – Seeding/matting in place. Seeding may need 
                      augmentation this fall when weather cools off.    
           
            Durham Phase E and I-40 bridge: Pre-Bid Meeting scheduled for 16 June 2011. 
                      Construction may start by late 2011 or early 2012.   
 
            ATT Joint Issues Meeting – scheduled for 16 June 2011 at this location (Woodcroft). 
 
            Workday update: Grass trimmed around kiosk and trash cans emptied at Scott King. 
   
            Future Events: NCRT Fundraiser: "Rail Trail Pale Ale" from Full Steam Brewery. 
                        5K Poker Run on ATT that will end at the Full Steam Brewery. 
 
            Bull City Open Streets – 18 June 2011 – on Driver St. From Northgate to Angier Ave. 
 
            "Tour de Fat" – 25 June 2011 – cycling event in Durham. 
 
            Festival for the Eno: July 4th weekend – Bill and Dan will operate the booth. 
                       
            Announcements: Suggestion to have portable sign for use at Workday site(s). 
                         Comment from trail user: "Haven't been on a bicycle in 40 years – now 
                                       using ATT a lot". 
 
            No Further Business – meeting adjourned.        
 


